


landscape plan).  Acura kept all their activities behind this
buffer.
 
- The new condo's second storey podium will give residents a
clear view of our bedrooms, bathroom, entrance to our
basement, deck, brick BBQ, greenhouse, storage and garden. 
This will destroy the enjoyment of our home.
 
- The 20 storey building will completely block the sunlight we
now enjoy in the morning, until after 
1 pm.
 
I request that the City not allow the podium along the west
side of the building.
 
We have lived in Thornhill and been City Of Vaughan taxpayers
for over 30 years.  We do not want the City to compromise our
wellbeing to the benefit of neighbouring developers.
 
Attached you will find photos of our agreement with Susan
Kadis and Acura.  Due to current Covid restrictions we were
not able to scan the document.  The City Of Vaughan should
have a copy of the document (File A229/16 submitted by Phil
Martiniello for Acura Secondary Bldg).
 
We ask that any new developments respect our need for
privacy and the uninhibited use and enjoyment of our



property.
 
Victor Manoharan & Zorina Manoharan
 
Attachment (3 pages)



 

 



 

  



 




